
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

December 7, 2023 

 

To:  City Council 

From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 

Subject: November Update 

 

I offer the following highlights: 

 

 Completed my annual American Institute of Certified Planners (AICP) credentialing 

 Attended the American Planning Association TX Chapter Planning Conference Nov 08-11 

in Corpus Christi 

o Collaborative Training Conference (attended session on master planning, current 

SCOTUS rulings affecting zoning/cities in general, and short term rental issues 

(AirBNB)) 

 Attended regional city managers meeting in Tomball 

 Montgomery Area Chamber Leadership Class:  Attended and served on a panel to 

facilitate discussion about current issues/development trends in Montgomery and in 

cities in general. 

 Issued and RFQ for Professional Planning Services (responses due on December 15) 

 Kicked off the Transportation Advisory Committee meetings  

 Reviewing incoming Economic Development Dir. resumes 

 


